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Great Fall Line-Up Coming Your Way! 

What a great year we've had so far and a 

great Fall line-up coming your way!  First, 

Thanks to Mr. Hicks, 78th Civil Engineer 

Civilian Leader at Robins AFB, who briefed the Post in Au-

gust on their current 2014 O&M facilities program and a look at their current and upcoming MILCON.  

What a truly amazing job he and his team are doing maintaining one of the Air Force's toughest bases that 

enables so many missions to include critical aircraft depot level maintenance.   That brings us to our Fall 

line-up beginning with September's meeting that will broaden our horizons when Col (Sel) Kent Hansen, 

HQ AFRC Security Forces Operations Branch Chief, provides a presentation on how security forces  

operational training has changed since 9/11.  This fits right in to SAME National's recently broadened  

mission statement that now includes National security vice National defense.  Then, in October, we turn 

our attention to our major fundraiser of the year: the 17th Annual Fall Scholarship Golf Tournament,         

9 October, at The Landings Golf Course with a noon shotgun start!  This is the largest of our SAME events 

each year so please, grab your clubs and a smile and come out for some good old fashion fun, food, and 

friendship and help raise funds for our Education and Mentoring program.  Whether you swing 'em 

straight or play through people's yards like I do, it promises to be a 

good time for all.  Our final meeting of the year is in November, 

but as it stands today is still open.  So if you have a topic you'd like 

to hear about or brief, please contact Ken Branton, SAME Robins 

Director of Programs, at kenneth.branton@urs.com or (678) 808-

8907.  Remember, nothing good happens when good people do 

nothing.  So do good.  Confront evil.  And press on!  See you at the 

meeting! 

President’s Corner 

In 2013, our Post had the 3rd LARGEST 

DROP in membership in the nation.  Thanks to 

your help in 2014 we’ve GROWN by 9! Let’s 

keep it going!  If you are an active Post mem-

ber, bring ONE new person to the next meet-

ing.  If you are a member but haven’t partici-

pated in a while, c’mon back out and reconnect 

with your peers.  And if you’re new altogether, 

we’d love to have you.  Once at the meeting, 

share ONE idea as to what our Post can do bet-

ter to keep you coming back to develop profes-

sionally, network , and build a stronger Amer-

ica.  Every ONE makes a difference! 

ONE Person, ONE Idea… 

Every ONE makes a difference! 

1. Ensure Vibrant and Value Added Programs—Create 
Value for All 

2. Support STEM—Share Your Passion, Grow Your 
Replacement 

3. Focus on Veteran Transitions—Help 6,000 military 
transition from Service over the next 4 years 

SAME National Focus Areas 



Lieutenant Colonel Kent D. Hansen is currently as-

signed as Chief, Security Forces Operations for Head-

quarters, Air Force Reserve Command, in Warner Rob-

ins, GA at Robins Air 

Force Base.  Lt Col Han-

sen will discuss some of 

the stark changes in the security environ-

ment and the manner in which Security 

Forces protect Air Force resources around 

the world brought about by the events of 11 

Sep 2001.  Lt Col Hansen will bring approxi-

mately twenty years of Security Forces ex-

perience to our forum and discuss the sym-

biotic relationship between the “Defenders 

of the Force” and the civil engineering com-

munity. 
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SAVE THE DATE:   OCTOBER 9, 2014 
 

The 17th Annual Fall Scholarship Golf Tournament is scheduled for 9 October 

at The Landings Golf Course with a Noon Shotgun Start.  Proceeds from this 

event will help fund the Post’s Education & Mentoring fund that supports our 

scholarship program so please mark your calendars for this great event! 
 

We are currently looking for volunteers to help plan this event.  Please contact 

Mike Coats at (478) 284-6909, or mcoats@hcr-constrction.com for more infor-

mation on this event.  And we’ll see you there! 

 

 

 

 

WHAT’S  

 COMING 

 UP… 

The next Robins Post General 
Meeting will be held on 17 
September 2014 at 11:30 
am. The meeting will be held 
OFF BASE at our usual loca-
tion, the China Buffet (605 
Russell Parkway, Warner 
Robins  31088).  All are wel-
come.  
 

UPCOMING DATES FOR 
2014: 
 
 
17 September:  1130 Hours:  SAME 
General Meeting immediately pre-
ceded by SAME Robins Post Board/
Officer’s Meeting.  The HQ AFRC 
Security Forces Directorate will be 
giving a presentation on their Emer-
gency Preparedness operations for 
the Air Force Reserve Command.  
Some items that will be discussed 
will include how they train and 
some of the challenges they face 
defending resources around the 
globe.   
 
9 October:  The Post will be holding 
its 17th Annual Fall Scholarship 
Golf Tournament at the Landings 
Golf Course.  Please contact our 
golf coordinator, Mike Coats at: 
mcoats@hcr-construction.com for 
more information on signing up for 
this tournament or becoming a 
sponsor. 
 
November:  The SAME Tour.  Spe-
cific date and location TBA. 

 
December:  No general meeting 
but all are welcome to attend the 
Board meeting. 

This Month’s Presentation: Security Changes Since 9/11 

Synopsis and Guest Speaker Background:  

Save the Date: Fall Golf  Tournament  

SAME Mission  

SAME Vision 

“To provide education and support to 

the engineering components of the 

military and uniformed services, and 

other federal, state and local govern-

ment agencies responsible for the 

nation’s infrastructure, and to ad-

vance the partnership between gov-

ernment and the architecture, engi-

neering and construction industry in 

the interest of national security.” 

 
 
 

“To be a premier global engineering 

organization leading the professional 

and personal growth of all members 

in support of military readiness and 

development of solutions to national 

security challenges.” 



Post Officers 
 

President 

Col Craig Johnson, USAF 

craig.johnson.1@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-1050 
 

Vice President 
Mr. Mike Coats 
mcoats@hcr-construction.com 
(478) 284-6909 
 

Secretary 
Ms. Esther Lee-Altman 
esther.lee-altman@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-9271 
 

Assistant Secretary 
MSgt Melissa Broussard 
melissa.broussard.1@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-1048 
 

Treasurer 
Mr. James Griffin 
jgriffin@geosyntec.com 
(478) 328-6181 
 

Senior Enlisted Advisor 
VACANT 
 
 
 

Executive Directors 
Ms. Nancy Manley; National Liaison  
nancy.manley@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-2900 
 

Directors 
Mr. Ken Branton; Programs 
kenneth.branton@urs.com 
(678) 808-8907 
 

Ms. Laurel Cordell; Programs 
laurel.cordell@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-9275 
 

Eric Robinson; Education & Mentoring 
eric.robinson@gmcnetwork.com 
(404) 849-1695 
 

Mr. Joe Ballard; Emergency Preparedness 
joe.ballard.1@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-1034 
 

Mr. Kevin Long; Financials 
kevin.long@us.af.mil 
(478) 926-7301 
 

Mr. Steve Hvizdzak; Events/Small Business 
steve.hvizdzak@tepa.com 
(478) 922-7751 
 

Ms. Kathy Chaffin; Sustaining Memberships 
kchaffin@cticompanies.com 
(251) 545-8427  
 

Col Ted Munchmeyer; (Past President) 
theodore.munchmeyer@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-1080 
 

Sustaining Member Firms 
 

AECOM 
Jeff Morrison; jeff.morrison@aecom.com 
(478) 329-8870 / Fax 329-1062 

 

AMEC 
Art Warner; arthur.warner@amec.com 
(478) 923-5999 x15 / Fax 923-5776 

 

Applied Engineering Solutions 
Pedro Camejo; pcamejo@AES-pe.com   
(478) 314-1270 / Fax 314-1271 

 

ARCADIS US 
Roberta Perry-Schlicher; roberta.schlicher@arcadis-us.com  
(801) 230-9474 / Fax 263-2746 

 

Atkins North America 
Nate Berger; nathaniel.berger@atkinsglobal.com 
(678) 247-2643 / Fax (770) 226-0967 
 
Benham Constructors, LLC 
Michael Gwyn; mike.gwyn@benham.com 
(704) 542-2902 / Fax n/a 
 
CAPE, Inc. 
John Thomas; jthomas@cape-inc.com 
(210) 360-1212 / Fax 377-2111 

 

CEMS Engineering 
Hugh Giggleman; hgiggleman@cemsengineering.com 
(843) 875-3637 / Fax 875-4509 
 
CH2M Hill 
Frank Miyagawa; frank.miyagawa@ch2m.com 
(850) 939-8300 x42 / 939-0035 

 

Clark Nexson (Macon Office) 

Clint Hardie; hardiec@clarknexsen.com 

(478) 743-8415 / Fax 743-8239 

 

Columbia Engineering  
Louis Young; lyoung@columbia-engineering.com 
(770) 925-0357 / Fax 925-0565 
 
CTI and Associates, Inc. 
Kathy Chaffin; kchaffin@cticompanies.com 
(251) 545-8427 / Fax (904) 997-8373 

 

Davis & Floyd Inc. 

Jason Eppley;  jeppley@davisfloyd.com 

(864) 229-5211 / Fax 229-7841 

 

Donaldson, Garrett & Associates, Inc. 
Elaine Hollis-Prichard; esh@dg-a.com 
(478) 474-5350 / Fax 477-2534 
 

Eaton Corporation 

Adam Byrd; adamrbyrd@eaton.com 

(678) 309-4235 / Fax  n/a 

 

F3 Solutions 

Parrish Swearingen,  parrish@f3now.com 

(478) 335-9460 / Fax 971-1344 
 
Flint EMC 
Jay Flesher; jflesher@flintemc.com 
(478) 919-4177/ Fax n/a 

mailto:rhoward@asti.com
mailto:steven.moes@arcadis-us.com
mailto:nberger@pbsj.com
mailto:sharris@cape-inc.com
mailto:frank.miyagawa@ch2m.com


Sustaining Member Firms 
 
 

Geosyntec Consultants 
James Griffin ; jgriffin@geosyntec.com 
(478) 328-6181 / Fax 929-5120 

 

Geotechnical & Environmental Consultants 
Thomas Driver; tdriver@geconsultants.com 
(478) 757-1606 / Fax 757-1608 

 

Goodwyn Mills and Caywood, Inc. 

Eric Robinson; eric.robinson@gmcnetwork.com 

(770) 442-5333 / Fax n/a 

 

Gulf Coast Architectural Group, Inc. 

Don Carlos;  don@gcarchgroup.com 

(850) 607-7328 / Fax 332-7255 

 

Ikhana, Inc. 

Bob Pickard; robert.pickard@ikhanainc.com 

(843) 364-6828 / Fax (202) 449-9840 

 

Jacobs 

Hollie Dupes; hollie.dupes@jacobs.com 

(770) 673-6635 / Fax 673-6681 

 

Landmark Engineering Group, Inc. 

Mike Shamsie;  mike.shamsie@landgroup.biz 

(309) 755-3400 / Fax 755-5522 

 

Leo A Daly 
Edward Piekarczyk; EPiekarczyk@leoadaly.com 
(404) 874-8333 / Fax 874-8830 
 
Lucia Consulting 
Shirly Lucia; luciashirley@comcast.net 
(678) 642-0094 / Fax (770) 972-6705 
 
McLean Engineering Company, Inc. 
Charlie Brewer; charlie.brewer@mcleanengineering.com 
(912) 272-1822 / Fax n/a 
 
Merrick & Company 
Douglas Elledge; douglas.elledge@merrick.com 
(404) 739-5100 / Fax 739-5101 

 

MWH 

Michael Coughlan; michael.j.coughlan@us.mwhglobal.com 

(202) 292-4775 / Fax n/a 

 

New South Construction Company 

Thomas N. Troutman;  ttroutman@newsouthconstruction.com  

(404) 443-4000 / Fax 443-4100 
 
Ocmulgee Site and Environmental Services, Inc. 
Wesley Woods;  lwoods@ocmulgeesite.com 
(478) 224-7070 / Fax 224-7072 
 
Parrish Construction Group 
M. Scott Hill; shill@parrishconstruction.com 
(478) 476-0385 / Fax 987-5536 
 
Pond & Company 
John Cassidy; cassidyj@pondco.com 
(678) 336-7740 / Fax 336-7744 
 

 
 

 

Porter Scientific Inc. 
Freda Porter;  fporter@porterscientific.com 
(910) 521-0549 / Fax 521-3599 

 

Reeves Construction Company 

Steve Kichefski skichefski@southeastpavementservices.com 

(478) 474-9092 / Fax 474-9192 

 
Siemens Industry Inc 
Greg Dymski; greg.dymski@siemens.com 
(770) 935-3340 / Fax 935-2950 
 
Superior Solar Systems LLC 
Jeff Ball; jeff.ball@superiorsolar.com  
(707) 695-5454 / Fax (866) 699-9852 

 

TEPA EC, LLC 
Steve Hvizdzak; steve.hvizdzak@tepa.com 
(478) 922-7751 / Fax 922-7925 

 

TetraTech, Inc. 
Scott Covode; scott.covode@tetratech.com 
(678) 775-3108 / Fax 775-3138 

 

Toland & Mizell Architects 
Alan Toland; atoland@toland-mizell.com 
(404) 343-3500 / Fax 577-6240 

 
Top Gun Contracting 
Chip Bridges; chipbridges@windstream.net 
(478) 447-5002 / Fax n/a 
 
TRC Solutions 
LC Campbell; lcampbell@trcsolutions.com 
(478) 955-9980 / Fax 971-1398  
 
URS Corporation 
Ken Branton; kenneth_branton@urscorp.com 
(678) 808-8907 / Fax 808-8400 
 

Weston Solutions, Inc. 
Ria Aiken; ria.aiken@westonsolutions.com 
(77) 325-7911 / Fax n/a 

 

Wolverton and Associates, Inc 
Tim Germaine;  tim.germaine@wolverton-assoc.com 
(770) 447-8999 / Fax 447-9070 

SAME Robins Post  
Sustaining Member News 
Are you with a Sustaining Member Firm?   
If you would like to become one, or if you are  not 
sure of your company’s registration status, please 
contact Ms. Kathy Chaffin, our Sustaining Member 
Director, at 251.545.8427 or at:                
kchaffin@cticompanies.com. 
 

Accepting Abstracts 
We are accepting abstracts for presentations for 
2015. Let us know what presentation topics, present-
ers, or tour ideas would most interest you. We want 
to know what is important to you. Please contact Mr. 
Ken Branton at: Kenneth.Branton@urs.com with 
feedback or for more information. 

mailto:tdriver@geconsultants.com
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